Mr. joe Allen

Office of Senator Birch Bayh

'Room 363 Russell Office Building
‘Washington, D.C. 20510

. Dear joe:

As promised during our discussion of S. 3496 you' wm find atrtached a

copy of the peper by Benjamin Gordon. I think you will find this interest~ o

ing reading and that it reflects the general attimdes af thase that might
be aﬁpesed to S, 3496, :

We ere trying to accumulate any adéitional commem:ary on provisions
of S, 3496 and have a committee meeting set for November 30 to
coordinate any and all comments coming in so that we can present you
with a concensus on the provislons of the bill in early December, I
understand this would conform with your timetabl& bm: ¥ you have
moh!ems with it piease let me know,

Very truly yours,
: Hﬁward w. Bremr

Patent Counsgel .-

bc--Pike-Woerpel-Hinkes



